
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From Email received March 19, 2009 

 
Dr. Karl Ehrlich, 
C/o IET-Aquaresearch, 
Canada. 
 
Dear Dr. Karl, 
  
I thought a testimonial to your company is well over due since, we can say that, we have had over 12 years of broad experience with your 
companies’ bioremediation products. 
  
As the Operations Manager of Aquaculture Advantage, a supplier of consultation to industry, educator at Universities and a supplier of 
over 5,000+ aquaculture related products in Australia, you could say I am pretty fussy when it comes to recommending good industry 
quality products …..We source only the BEST.  
  
We have used the Bacta-Pur range now for over 12 years, in particular, the BN1A N3000 and when it comes to fast acting biological 
ammonification filter start-ups, nothing in our experience can beat this product hands down. We have had many tropical 120,000 litre 
systems ready for stocking within 2 weeks consistently in commercial barramundi facilities across Australia since 1996. 
  
Not only does the fast start-up phase reduce the down time for our clients but water quality is far superior in general with a minimal of 
disease issues requiring veterinary support where loadings are generally higher at 80-90Kgs/cubic metre in the production tanks.    
  
Thankyou for an absolutely jam packed, full to the brim, team of ammonifiers and nitrifiers in each bottle of quality assured Bacta-Pur 
N3000.We look forward to serving the aquaculture industry for many more years with quality, cultured products, such as the BN1A N3000.  
  
To you and your staff at IET-Aquaresearch, keep up the excellent work and we wish you the greatest of success for the future. 
  
Warmest regards 
  
Andrew S. de Dezsery M.Sc 
Aquaculture-Advantage 
Operations Manager, Australia 
+61 885 243 962 


